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Kelly Weatherly, B.A., CNHP, DHP is a graduate from Asbury University, a traditional 
natural health practitioner, digestive health professional, and volunteer board member 
for Americans for Homeopathy Choice. Kelly brings with her several years of 
experience working with non-profits, from their infancy to their required certifications. 
She believes it is important for the homeopathic community, including like-minded 
non-profits to work together, encourage, and support one another. 
 
After experiencing life-changing events within her family, she began seeking out 
additional health-healing opportunities. This led her to discovering homeopathy and 
seeing it as a great additional health care choice. She is always excited to share this 
information with others, encouraging them to seek-out homeopathic care for their 
families as well as pets. 
 
Being a part of the Council for Homeopathic Certification gives her continued 
opportunities to encourage and educate others about homeopathy and the importance 
of growing and allowing homeopathy to be a form of recognized health care medicine. 

 


